
To Jennifer Williamson and Committee Members, 

 

Please vote NO on H2927 National Popular Vote.  

I am convinced a popular vote would result in states such as NY and CA controlling our national 

elections while virtually eliminating the citizen voices in smaller states.  

Please honor the electoral process as prescribed by the US Constitution.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Marie J. Stephens  

6895 20th Ave 

Salem, OR 97306 

 
 


